
From: Hannah Marlin
To: Paul Foley
Cc: Lucy Morrison
Subject: In Support of the Wind Farm
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 1:49:25 PM

Dear MVC,
As a resident of MV, thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Vineyard Wind application. I
am writing in support of the wind farm and the cable that will pass through Edgartown waters. We
on the Vineyard need clean electricity to help combat climate change and your approval of this
cable will help supply the region with local renewable energy.
Best,

-- 
Hannah Marlin
Owner, LFD - Littlest Fish Designs
instagram @littlest.hannah
www.littlestfishdesigns.com
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